

NEWS ON THE HORIZON

Welcome to our June edition of 'News on the Horizon'! Our newsletter has been designed to keep you up to date with our latest blogs, recipes, social media highlights, current news, and much more! As leading experts in childcare, we are thrilled to share our knowledge and bring you exciting information each month.

We want your feedback on our monthly newsletter, 'News on the Horizon'!

We are always looking to improve our quality of communications, ensuring that they're as relevant as possible to our parents. With this in mind, we'd appreciate if you could complete our quick survey to let us know how we can improve our monthly newsletter, 'News on the Horizon'.

Click here to fill out our quick survey

Join our FREE webinar on Navigating the Care System Wednesday 13th June, 12:30pm - 1:30pm

Are you finding yourself transitioning from being a supportive relative into being a carer? Caregiving can be one of the most stressful situations a family can face. Join our guest speaker, Jemini Dalal from Helping Hands, who will explore what home care is, the options available to keep loved ones at home from companionship to palliative care and what to consider when looking at home care providers.



Click here to register

Blogs



Here are some of our latest blog posts that have got people talking and sharing on social media:

Vegetarian Week: Recipe Ideas

Mental Health Awareness Week

The Transition from Nursery to School

Recipes

Check out some of our favourite recipes:

Chicken & Vegetable Couscous Salad

Vegetarian Stir Fry with Noodles

Mango and Peach Crunch



Faves from Facebook

Click to see our updates from our nurseries across the country:

Candy Floss is involved in the DIY SOS project for Grenfell tower. He is pictured with Nick Knowles and is making sure everyone stays safe!

Top Tweets from Twitter

Check what's been trending on our Twitter page:

The children in the pre-school room at Basingstoke Day

Nursery have been using their imaginations and different materials to build models.

We have been announced as a recipient of the Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents (RoSPA) Gold Medal Award for the seventh consecutive year!

It is our Green Gardeners
Awareness Week! Now warm
spring days have arrived we will
be doing all things growing and
gardening.

The children at Cheshunt Day

Nursery have been learning

about how to take care of

plants and what they need to

grow.

The Growing Artists at our
Canada Square Day
Nurseryhave been focusing on
the colours of spring & how
they change.



Like us on Facebook



Have you subscribed to our YouTube channel?

We upload regular videos filled with fun and informative content for parents!

Click HERE to subscribe!

Bright Horizons handed RoSPA Gold Medal (7 consecutive Golds) Award for health and safety practices

We've been announced as a recipient of the Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents (RoSPA) Gold Medal Award for the seventh consecutive year.

The RoSPA Awards scheme, which receives entries from organisations around the world, recognises achievement in health and safety management systems, including practices such as leadership and workforce involvement.



Click here to read more

News from the Bright Horizons Foundation for Children

Making a Difference

Our charity, the **Bright Horizons Foundation for Children**, creates Bright Spaces –

special play environments for traumatised children. Many of you generously support the Foundation and here are some examples of how your donations make a difference:

How your donations make a difference:



- £12 = books for children using a Bright Space
- £60 = a baby gym and mat for a baby living in a refuge
- £360 = a Teen Bright Space in a police station for child abuse victims
- £720 = a mobile Bright Space for a domestic violence outreach worker
- £6,000 = creates a complete
 Bright Space in a homeless
 shelter or refuge



Making a Difference with Your Employer

Does your employer **make charitable donations on your behalf** or offer **match-funding** for charitable donations you make? These are great ways to boost the value of your donations and, more importantly, enable us to **impact more children and families**experiencing crisis and disadvantage.

If your employer has a **payroll giving scheme**, such as **CAF Give As You Earn**, you can give directly to charity from your pay – before tax is deducted. This means you get tax relief, depending on the rate of tax you pay. For example, if you're a basic rate taxpayer, giving £1 would only cost you 80p.

If you would like to make a donation via Just Giving, please click **here**.

Thank you for your continued support!













Copyright © 2018 Bright Horizons Family Solutions, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.